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Enclosed in the golden color paper, is the Summary Budget Statement, which is a requirement per Minnesota State Statute §471.6965

Budgeting for the year 2023 will begin in August 2022 with approval of the budget the end of September. Council meetings are the 2nd Monday of each month unless otherwise posted. If you have any questions on the exact date, please contact the Ellsworth City Clerk’s Office at 507-967-2373. 

The City of Ellsworth is a statutory City with 497 residents. The city uses that MN State Auditor’s Office software program CTAS. The Summary Statement will include information relating to predicted revenues and expenditures. The statement designed by the state auditor’s office is designed so that comparisons can be made between the current year and the budget year. 

The complete budget is on file with the City Clerk and is available for public inspection at the City Clerk’s Office in City Hall, 322 S. Broadway Street, Ellsworth, MN  56129.
BANNERS  


We are excited to share that the City of Ellsworth has bought new banners that will be displayed along the downtown main street businesses. 
These banners will hang proudly from the streetlight poles and will give our city a welcoming, fresh look. Land Use / Zoning Ordinance
If you are thinking of making a change to your property (Land Use), please contact the City Clerk’s Office for an application at least 6 weeks – two months in advance of beginning your project. 
Your project may or may not need a public hearing. 
The city will be holding (if needed) a public hearing monthly. 
If your project requires a public hearing, the City of Ellsworth must adhere to Minnesota State Statute §462.357 and City Code #10.
If the Ellsworth City Council approves your Land use application, there is a $5.00 fee. 

REGULAR MONTHLY 
CITY COUNCIL MEETINGS

The regular meeting of the Ellsworth City Council meets
the second Monday of each month at 7:00PM, unless otherwise posted. 
No meetings will be conducted on a holiday. 
If you have an agenda item that you would like to discuss with the council, please have your agenda item into the City Clerk’s Office Thursday at noon before the Monday meeting to be acted upon by the city council. 


